
 
 

22nd April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During this term, student teacher Ms Raffel along with Mrs Spink will 

be running a British Sign Language club for Year 3 pupils. Children 

can learn how to better communicate with deaf people and others 

by: learning to finger spell the alphabet, sign their name as well as 

other useful and fun signs.  

 

BSL club will run every Thursday after school for 1hour from 3.15pm 

until 4.15pm. BSL Club will start on Thursday 28th April and finish on 

Thursday 26th May. 

 

There are only 10 places available so places will be given out on a 

first come first serve basis. Please log into Arbor to sign your child up 

or come and see Miss Dunning in the office if you would like your 

child to attend.  

 

With thanks, 

 

 

Ms Raffel 

Year 2 Student Teacher 

 

Mrs Spink 

Deputy Principal 


